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The management and staff at the Bangkok Marriott Resort & Spa, Anantara Bangkok Baan 

Rajprasong and Anantara Bangkok Sathorn would like to confirm that despite recent heavy 

seasonal rain in parts of Thailand, the three properties have not experienced any disruptions to 

business and continue to welcome guests.  

 

Areas to the north of Bangkok are experiencing flooding and high sea tides will add to the rise in 

normal water levels in the Chao Phraya River over the coming days. The authorities have 

ordered every available measure to be taken to protect Bangkok’s inner-city commercial and 

residential districts from flooding and the hotel management teams are working closely with the 

authorities to monitor the situation. The Tourism Authority of Thailand has also set up a website 

with the latest updates on the floods at www.thailandtourismupdate.com 

 

Anantara’s other Thai properties in Koh Samui, Koh Phangan, Phuket, Hua Hin, South of Krabi 

and Chiang Rai have all been unaffected by the flooding.  

 

Anantara and Bangkok Marriott Resort and Spa holds all guests’ wellbeing and safety in the 

highest regard and will uphold the stringent safety standards that the company is known for. This 

potential for flooding is being monitored extremely closely and precautionary measures are being 

taken. Should there be any change in water levels in and around the properties guests will be 

kept fully informed at all times.  

 


